
Sarcoma is a very rare disease, but is still devastating to the patients and families who are 

affected. Despite the fact that orthopaedic oncologists in Ohio see this condition frequently, it is 

still considered an 'orphan disease' because it does not routinely get the support that would lead 

to treatment advances. We are still using many of the same medications as we did in the 1970s. 

Our hope is that this bill with bring awareness and understanding that can lead to advances in the 

care of sarcoma patients. 


